
 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 2016 

&  

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2017 
 

Our offices will be closed: 

 

Friday, December 23rd in observance of Christmas Eve 
*Refuse will be collected on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 22nd* 

 

Monday, December 26th in observance of Christmas Day  

*Refuse will be collected on Tuesday, December 27th* 

 

Monday, January 2nd in observance of New Year’s Day 

*Refuse will be collected on Tuesday, January 3rd* 

 
 

Please have garbage cans out by 6 a.m.  

Please bag and tie all garbage. 

NO ASHES allowed to be disposed of in cans. 
 

City of Milton-Freewater – Public Works Dept. – PO Box 6 – Milton-Freewater, OR  97862 
PH:  541-938-8270, 8272, or 8274 

 

 


